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This conference will:

 Examine the historically complex relationship
between feminist research and quantitative
methods.

 Explore a range of dilemmas that contemporary
feminists face when using quantitative tools and
techniques.

 Cross the quantitative-qualitative divide.

The conference is aimed at:

Feminist researchers who use quantitative methods in
their research and those who do not. It will provide the
former with an opportunity to reflect on their practice and
the latter a space to explore the potential of this
methodology.

Speakers:

Dr Jane Elliott, Centre for Longitudinal Studies,
Institute of Education

Dr Liz Hodgkinson, School of Engineering,
University of Plymouth

Professor Kate Purcell, Institute for Employment
Research, University of Warwick

Professor Jackie Scott, Faculty of Social and
Political Sciences, University of Cambridge

The conference will be followed by a
professional development workshop
on Friday 14th November aimed at feminist
researchers who have not previously used
quantitative methods in their research and are
interested in finding out a bit more about what data
exist and what researchers can do with them.

Conference attendance rates: £40 (£20 unwaged)
To book your place email ann.ryan@warwick.ac.uk

More information on the conference and professional
development workshop at

www.go.warwick.ac.uk/femcounts

Two free places available for GEA student members

Feminism

Call for papers for Special Issue of

the International Journal of Social
Research Methodology

‘Feminism Counts: Quantitative
Methods and Gender Research’

Editors: Christina Hughes and Rachel Cohen

Call ends: 30 April 2009
Publication date: July 2010

Further information at
www.go.warwick.ac.uk/femcounts


